
Alan Flora - Fwd: USGS Study 

From: "Jay Jasperse" <Jay.Jasperse@scwa.ca.gov>

Date: September 15, 2016 at 7:42:29 AM PDT

To: "Sarah Dukett" <duketts@co.mendocino.ca.us>

Subject: RE: USGS Study

Hi Sarah - The percentage of watershed for Mendocino is about 46% which would translate into a higher 
contribution from Mendocino Co. than the proposed $200k.  It was always envisioned that SCWA would pay 
for a portion of the Mendocino portion of the study.  The $200k figure was derived from Sean White who said 
the county had that funding available, especially since Ukiah was funding about $40k for UC Davis directly.  
This was supported by Bill and Tamara at a meeting in Sacramento last spring when we met with the USGS 
and State Water Resources Control Board.  Let me know if you have any additional questions. - I'll be at the 
SGMA meeting this afternoon.

Jay

From: Sarah Dukett [duketts@co.mendocino.ca.us]
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 9:11 AM
To: Jay Jasperse
Subject: USGS Study

Hi Jay, 

I'm putting together a Board item for September 20 regarding the County funding the USGS 

project. What methodology was used to come up with the various funding amount and the 

Mendocino portion?  Was it by portion of the watershed?   The info would be helpful with 

determine how our region will cover the cost.    Feel free to call me, if you have questions.  

Thank you, 

Sarah 
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